
GLEN BARTON

Joined the club in 1983 and served as executive 

committee member. He loved the game of horseshoes 

and was very competitive, with a 40% average, but a 

fun guy to play against. He died suddenly of a heart 

attack on November 11, 1996. 

Tom Slaney
on

June 14, 2011

44.12 %  FINAL  13.69 %

DIFFERENCE  30.43%

Tom joined our club in 1997, his highest year average was 20.3 

in 2007.  He won the Elwood Pembleton Award in 2005 when 

he improved by 6.9% over his previous year’s average

GLEN BARTON MEMORIAL AWARD HIGHEST AVERAGE  FOR 1 NIGHT OVER HIS FINAL AVERAGE

STARTED IN 1997 BY PRESIDENT CHRIS GORMAN TO HONOUR THE MEMORY OF GLEN BARTON

PAST RECIPIENTS 

1997   Lloyd Harvey       1998  John Loder          1999  Wayne Moore     2000  Lloyd Harvey                

2001  Claude Malette    2002  Earl Vanderhart   2003  Jack King            2004  Elwood Pembleton 

2005   Larry Roy            2006 Len Smith             2007  Bob Booth,          2008 Gary Johnson               

2009   Don Oliver           2010 Jack O’Neill          2011  Tom Slaney            

Accepting his plaque at the Awards/Banquet on November 5th

Presenter: 

Chris Gorman 


